
PROXY FORM 
FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE 

BRISBANE SIKH TEMPLE (GURDWARA) INC. TO BE HELD ON 

SATURDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 2024 

I, ________________________________________of , _________________________________________ 

______________________, (Phone _____________________, Email:_____________________________) 

being a financial member of the Brisbane Sikh Temple (Gurdwara) Inc, hereby  

 

appoint___________________________________ of __________________________________________, 

_______________________ (Phone: ____________________, Email: _____________________________) 

as my proxy to vote for me on my behalf at the (annual) general meeting of the Association, to be held on 

Saturday 30th November 2024. 

 

Signature. _________________________ Membership Number: ___________________________ 

 

This form is to be used  * in favour of the resolution.  

* against  

* Strike out whichever is not desired. (Unless otherwise instructed, the proxy may vote as he thinks fit.) 

 
SUBMIT COMPLETED PROXY FORMS TO THE SECRETARY OR EMAIL TO 

 admin@brisbanesikhtemple.org.au 

Secretary will be available at the Gurdwara Office on the following 3 dates to receive any 
proxies in person: Sunday 24th November 2024 at 11am to 1pm and Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 

27th November 2024 from 6 pm To 8 pm  
 

PROXY FORM MUST BE SUBMITTED BY NO LATER WED 27TH NOVEMBER 2024.  PROXY FORM MUST BE 
COMPLETED CLEARLY AND MUST BE READABLE TO BE ACCEPTED.  TO ENSURE AUTHENTICITY, THIS IS THE 

ONLY FORM DESIGN THAT WILL BE ACCEPTED AS THE PROXY FOR THE UPCOMING AGM.  
 

ALTHOUGH IT IS YOUR RIGHT TO BE ABLE TO APPOINT A PROXY, HOWEVER IT IS NOT COMPULSORY TO 
APPOINT A PROXY IF YOU ARE NOT ATTENDING THE AGM, WE RECOMMEND ALL WHO WISH TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THE AGM SHOULD TRY TO ATTEND IN PERSON RATHER THEN USING PROXY FORMS.  
 

FOR A BETTER PROCESS, IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT PROXY FORMS BE UTELISED ONLY IN SITUATIONS 
SUCH AS, IF YOU ARE WORKING, INTERSTATE OR OVERSEAS ON THE DAY OF THE AGM OR EMERGENCY 

SITUATIONS ETC. 

mailto:admin@brisbanesikhtemple.org.au

